

[image: ]


Come As You Are





	      	
Dear Grade 10 Students and Parents,

I hope this message finds you well. On September 18th, 2024 at 10:00 a.m., all Grade 10 students will be taking part in a digital math benchmark assessment (EICS). This assessment is for Grade 10 students only and will take place during their regular math class.

The RVS Numeracy benchmark is designed to take 30-60 minutes, and once the time limit is up, students can submit what they have completed. It is not imperative that they finish every question; rather, the goal is for students to complete as much as possible.
The three main goals of the assessment are:
· To provide timely information to identify student needs early in the school year that may require interventions,
· To support teacher instruction in being strategic and flexible (responsive), and
· To continue to develop teachers' mathematical understanding.
The assessment contains multiple-choice and numerical response questions. Please note that it is not for grading purposes but will assist in guiding instruction to better meet students' needs.

Note: Students who do not have math this semester are required to attend one of the Zoom sessions listed below at 10:00 a.m. on September 18th. The Zoom links are below.

Thank you for your ongoing support in your child’s education. Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to your Math Teacher.

Sept. 18 10:00AM
Mrs. Somerville's Math Class Zoom Link: https://rockyview.zoom.us/s/8632152399
Mr. Rancourt's Math Class Zoom Link: https://rockyview.zoom.us/j/9480007862    (Passcode: Rancourt)
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